
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 24th 2021 

Friezland Music Mark 2021 
Friezland has received the Music Mark Award for the third year 
running, despite COVID disruptions! Music Mark Schools are 
nominated for their recognition of the value of music as part of the 
curriculum and are actively engaged in improving music education 
provision within their school community. 

 
 
 

COVID 19 Updates 

Thank you for keeping your child at home if they feel unwell, 
regardless of symptoms. As a reminder, if your child has to isolate 
due to COVID and is well, remote learning will be set for them by 
the class teacher. Please keep communicating with us if you need 
to report a positive case or absence due to pending test results.  

 

Flu Immunisations for ALL classes 
As in previous years, the school nurses will be visiting Friezland 
on Wednesday 3rd November to administer the flu nasal spray to 
our pupils. Parents MUST either give consent or decline the 
vaccination for their child. Please use the link below to do this. 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105666&type=FLU 
Please be aware, a YES or NO response must be logged by 31st 
October, when the link will close. Please repeat the application 
for each sibling. 

 

 

 

Lost Property 
We have several unclaimed uniform items in school with no names on and 
other items which are named but may have gone home with the wrong 
child by mistake. Please can you add names to uniform items and check 
for any that don’t belong to your child. Thanks for your support. 

 
 

Frosties- changes to bookings 
Please can we request that for any Frostie changes made, ‘on the 
day’, a phone call is made to school. Whilst our info@ email 
address is checked regularly, it isn’t accessed constantly. Thank 
you. 

 

 

 
Dates for the Diary 

September 
28th Open Morning for Reception Class, Sept 2022, 9:30am (book a place) 

October 
7th Open Morning for Reception Class, Sept 2022, 9:30am (book a place) 
14th-15th Y4-6 Bikeability (details to follow) 

18th Harvest Donations brought to school 
19th Halloween Fancy Dress (details to follow) 

21st Individual & Sibling Photographs (details to follow) 
21st End of Autumn Term 1 (THUS) 
31st Closing date for secondary school applications, 5pm 
November 
1st Start of Autumn Term 2 (MON) 
3rd YR-6 Flu Immunisations in School 
11th Parent-teacher Meetings (details to follow) 
16th Parent-teacher Meetings (details to follow) 

 
 

Home-School Agreement 
Our annual Home-School Agreement has been uploaded to your child’s 
Google Classroom account as an ‘assignment’. We would be grateful if you 
could read this with them and then ‘submit’ to indicate you have seen and 
agree with the information within it.  

 

Friezland Open Morning for Reception Class, Sept 2022 
Friezland is planning to hold two Open Morning events for the families of 
children interested in joining our Reception Class at Friezland, in 
September 2022. Places must be booked in advance to help us manage 
COVID 19 restrictions. Please direct anyone you know who may be 
interested to our school website where the information can be found on 
the opening page. 

Tuesday 28th September, 9:30am OR 
Thursday 7th October, 9:30am 

Please e-mail the school office to alert us to any siblings who will be joining 
us in September 2022. 

Harvest Festival Donations  
The children will be visiting Friezland Church on Monday 18th 
October in order to celebrate the Harvest Festival. Unfortunately, 
we can’t invite parents/carers on this occasion but we’re hopeful 
we will be able to invite you to join us for our Carol Service later in 
the year. We’re once again supporting Oldham Food Bank and are 
asking for donations of food to be brought to school on the 
morning of the 18th Oct. Tins, packets- anything that’s not fresh. 
Please be mindful that the children will be carrying their item(s) to 
Church later in the day with assistance from our Friezland Buddies. 

 
 
 

Packed Lunches 
This week, we have found full sandwiches discarded in bins 
around school. If your child has a packed lunch, we would be 
grateful if you would speak with them about the importance of 
eating lunch. We will monitor the situation and have reminded 
both school dinner and packed lunch children to let us know if 
there’s something they don’t like so we can find alternatives. 

 

 

 

Team LGFG 
Well done to team LGFG- recent wins include: Gold for the swimming team 
which included lots of Friezland swimmers! 

 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=105666&type=FLU

